
Would you like 

more information 

about ways you 

can support your 

child at home? 

Would you like to find 

out what your child 

will be learning in 

Maths and English 

this year? 

Would you like to 

discover what 

changes to the      

National Curriculum 

mean to your child? 

Would you like 

some practical 

tips and resources 

to help you to help 

them? 

Parents / Carers 

You are invited to come along to our  

Curriculum Workshop  

in our school hall 

To help support your child 

 

KS1 Parents / Carers 

Tuesday 10/10/17     2.15pm - 3.15pm 

****** 

Year 3 & 4 Parents / Carers 

Wednesday 11/10/17      2.15pm - 3.15pm 

****** 

Year 5 & 6 Parents / Carers 

Friday 13/10/17      2.15pm - 3.15pm 

06/10/17 


